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New Membership Opening Announcement 

 
 
 

We are a group of seniors who want to continue to learn and also wish to interact with others.	
Our current way of delivering courses now includes in-person, hybrid (in-person and on-line) 
and on-line. Because of these multiple ways of delivering our courses, we can accommodate 
an increased number of members in many of them.  

So, we invite you to join. 
 
In September 2023 we will start four different series, each having 10 lectures. You may enrol 
in one or more. The series will be: 

• Impressionists and the City 
• The Middle East on the Move 
• The Films of Steven Spielberg 
• Getting away From It All – A History of Tourism 

 
We also offer an Interactive Discussion Group as well as a Book Club. 
 

It is free to join 
Later, you only pay according to the events in which you participate 
 
Find out more about us on line at LLLtoronto.org or e-mail us to LLL@LLLtoronto.org 

 


